Leslie Allen-Daniel (adpce.ad)

From: Leslie Allen-Daniel (adpce.ad)

Sent: Thursday, December 1, 2022 5:24 PM

To: ‘champlucas720@gmail.com’

Cc: ‘cityofmelbourne@centurytel.net’; ‘jdreher@landmarkeng.com’
Subject: Missing Progress Report

Importance: High

Good evening everyone,

You recently received an email regarding a progress report due on December 15, 2022. Per the requirements of CAO LIS
22-038, the City of Melbourne is to submit these reports quarterly to DEQ. After a review of the documents submitted
by the City of Melbourne, it appears that the progress report that was due on September 15, 2022, was not

submitted. If you have submitted this, please forward me a copy. However, our records indicate it has not been
entered. We need to get that submitted in the system ASAP.

Please submit this missing report to DEQ no later than Monday, December 5, 2022.
If you have any questions or need additional info, please let me know.

Thanks,

Leslie Allen-Daniel | Enforcement Coordinator

Division of Environmental Quality | Office of Water Quality

Enforcement Branch

5301 Northshore Drive, North Little Rock, AR 72118
t: 501.682.0630 | e: allen-daniel@adeq.state.ar.us
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